Boronia West Primary School Newsletter—2023

"Growing through learning"

From the Principal

Jess Van Hooff

I have sad news to announce about our Jess. Jess has bravely accepted a position at another school for Term 4 2023. Jess has only worked at Boronia West PS so to take a risk to work in a new environment, with new staff and students is a very courageous undertaking. I'm sure you, with me, wish Jess all the best in her new position.

To backfill Jess's position we will be welcoming Charlotte Sparkes to our school on the first day of term 4. Charlotte is a very experience Educational Support staff member who will fit nicely into our school.

Tutoring

For some of our students that need extra help, the tutoring program funded by the government has been a winner. I was very pleased that funding for the program was announced last week for 2024 and 2025. I will let you know more about next years plans for the tutoring program during next term four.

Lost Property

If your child is missing a jumper please come and check our lost property tubs in the Sick Bay. The tubs are overflowing and you might just find that lost jumper in there.

Hats for Term 4

Please remember that Term 4 is "NO HAT, NO PLAY" Any students without their hat will have to stay quietly in the undercover area of the school.

I hope you all have a safe and happy break! Thank you again for all the support you constantly give us. Our community has again been so positive about everything to do with the school this term and I thank you all for creating that positive environment

Penelope Harris



EDITION 27

Principal
Penelope Harris



IMPORTANT DATES

TERM DATES

Term 4: Oct 2—Dec 20



Star Student Awards

PREP

Matilda for your wonderful efforts to improve your writing.

GRADE

Kenzie for using her manners when speaking in class and setting an example for others. Way to go, Kenzie!

GRADE

2/3

Aazaan for his fantastic suburb designed around learning!! University Town.

GRADE

4/5/6

Harvey for having a great start back at BWPS an for his great summarising skills in our reading lessons.



School Wide Positive Behaviour



Students earned 2 leaves this week

which is 200 acknowledgements of positive behaviour.

Amazing work everyone!